
 

DEPARTMENT OF LAW 

N O T I C E 
 
The Department of Law is conducting a 

Workshop on “Legal Research Writing and 
Techniques” on Thursday 4th February,  2016 
from 2.00 p.m. to 4.00 p.m. in Room No. 
144, Seminar Hall, University of Mumbai, Fort 

Campus,  specially for Principals of Law Colleges 

and Law Teachers  
 
Professor Pamela, Katz, Fulbright Scholar, Sage 

Colleges, U.S.A., will be addressing at the Workshop. 
 
All Principals and Law Faculties are cordially invited 

to participate. No. Registration fee will be charged.  High 

Tea will be provided after the Workshop. 
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                         Dr. Rashmi  M. Oza 
January 14, 2016         Professor & I/c. Head, Department of Law 
 

 


